
 
 

Happy 29th Anniversary to 6,000 Blessing Couples!  
 
Joshua Cotter 
October 14, 2011 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters,  

 

May the love and blessings of our Heavenly Parent and our True Parents be with you and your families.  

 

On behalf of our senior pastor, Rev. In Jin Moon, I would like to wish a very "Happy Anniversary" to all 

of the couples and families who are part of the 6,000 Couples Blessing, which took place on October 14, 

1982 in Seoul, Korea. True Parents consider the 2,075 Couples and the 6,000 Couples to be one Blessing 

group, even though the Blessing took place on July 1 in America and on October 14 in Korea.  

 

Your beautiful families have truly become the backbone of our entire world movement and True Parents 

are deeply grateful for all of your dedication and devotion over these decades to building the Kingdom of 

God on Earth. Your children are coming of age and are taking their place as leaders in all fields and 

building beautiful families of their own, fulfilling and exceeding all of our hopes and dreams. We thank 

God for our True Parents, for reaching out and saving us from this fallen world and for bestowing the 

eternal Blessing of Marriage upon us. We want to share this Blessing with all of humanity.  

 

This is your 29th wedding anniversary! Congratulations and let's continue to bring great joy to God and 

True Parents through our families.  

 

May God bless you on this day and always. 

 

 
 

Rev. Joshua Cotter 

Executive Vice President 

HSA-UWC USA 


